
                                                                                                                
18 November 2022 

Mr Joe Letswalo 
Principal Officer 
Transport Sector Retirement Fund (TSRF) 
Per email: joe@tsrf.co.za 

Cc: estievc@gmail.com  

 
 
Dear Mr Letswalo 

Congratulations on your achievement in the IRFA Lwela Ukwenza Kahle Awards programme  
 
The management board of the Institute of Retirement Funds Africa is delighted to inform you that your  retirement fund 
has achieved the following awards in the 2022 programme:- 
 
Awards:   Bronze Certificate - Main Entry 

   Innovation Award - Transformation 
    Innovation Award - Stakeholder Engagement 
 
Please accept our congratulations and those of our awards team and judges.  Your achievement is all the more 
outstanding as this year’s “new look” programme has been considerably more rigorous in its entry and judging criteria 
than ever before.  You may rest assured that this award ranks highly in the local retirement sector and on a global scale. 
 
Our moderators and judging panel have advised that the quality of this year’s entries are a clear indication of the learnings 
passed down through the 35 years of the IRFA awards process and the high standards set by the Funds themselves. 
 
We will be holding an online awards ceremony on the 23rd November, open to all members and interested parties and we 
will be contacting you in this regard in the near future. We would request that any press releases or other communication 
you would like to circulate in the public domain be held back until after this date. 
 
Once again our sincere congratulations on your outstanding accomplishment. 
 
 
Very best regards 
 

 
 
 
Geraldine Fowler 
IRFA PRESIDENT 
 

 
Cheryl Ward 
PROGRAMME CHAMPION 
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